
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

EDGARTOWN ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

On Wednesday, 23 October 2024 at 4:15 p.m. the Edgartown Zoning Board of Appeals will 

hold a public hearing on the application filed by Katama Acquisitions LLC.  The applicant is 

seeking a variance to section 2.3 D of the Edgartown Zoning Bylaw to allow the 

construction of a single-family home on a nonconforming .32-acre lot.  The property is 

located at 61 Herring Creek Road (Assr. Pcl. 36-32) in the R-20 Residential District.  Written 

comments should be received no later than noon on 22 October 2024.  For information on how to 

use Zoom please contact: lmorrison@edgartown-ma.us 

 
Lisa C. Morrison 

Assistant   

 
To Join Zoom Meeting; 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89059457214 

 

Or join by phone: 

646 558 8656 

Meeting ID: 890 5945 7214 

 

 

************************************************************************************************** 

 

To the Gazette: 

 

Please publish the above notice twice – on Friday, October 4th and Friday, October 11th  

 

Bill should be sent to: 

 

Richard S. Dubin, Esq. 

107 Beach Road  

Suite 205 

Vineyard Haven  MA 02668 

 

rdubin@dubinreardon.com 

 

508 693 5757 
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